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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam President,

My delegation welcomes the delegation of Micronesia to this UPR session.
Since Micronesia is one of the world’s most vulnerable countries to the consequences of climate change, we express our concern on insufficient measures taken by the government to mitigate the likely implications. 

Madam President,

My delegation would like to make the following recommendations to the government of Micronesia:

1. To allocate sufficient resources to the Department of environment, Climate, and Emergency Management, for crafting a comprehensive plan to address the consequences of climate changes on the country.
2. To ratify the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights, 
3.  To ratify the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights,
4.  To ratify the International Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Racial Discrimination, 
5. To take necessary measures to combat human trafficking, 
6. To take necessary measures to ensure access bb all Micronesian people to safe and clean drinking water to adequate housing. 

We wish Micronesia a successful review.

I thank you.
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